
To Whom it may concern: 

I began a working relationship with  and Sirius Instrumentation and Controls Inc. in 
early 2023.  They had performed some work for                  prior to my entry into the field, but 
this was my first experience working with your team.  As the chemical account manager for 

, this relationship had to be one of quickly established trust. 

I am excited to say that  and his team made my transition a delightful one.  The 
communication and will to provide a quality product that they displayed are second to none.  
These two attributes continue to play an integral role as our business partnership continues at 
multiple                  leases. 

The dedication and attention to detail that they exhibit should be the standard in the oil 
industry.  They take absolute pride in providing a job well done, and this can be seen in the 
cleanliness and efficiency of their pump setup programs. 

I will continue to recommend their services and products to my teammates and business 
companions that pump chemicals in our industry.  This recommendation is a testament to the 
wonderful experience that I have had with Sirius Controls Representative and his team. 

Sincerely, 




